

UNIVERSITÀ POLITECNICA DELLE MARCHE

DIPARTIMENTO DI ECONOMIA

Dr. Siyan Chen Shantou University 243 Da Xue Road Shantou, Guangdong P.R. China 515063 May 16, 2023

Dear Prof. Chen,

It is my great pleasure to invite you in my department from June 24 to June 30, 2023, for a period of collaboration in research. In particular, I expect to work with you on the working paper titled "Does increasing the retirement age increase youth unemployment? An agent-based analysis".

Please let me know if I can provide any further assistance and information.

Sincerely,

Prof. Dr. Mauro Gallegati, Ph.D.

Polytechnic University of Marche

Department of Economics

Piazzale Martelli, 8 60121 Ancona, Italy

Email: mauro.gallegati@univpm.it